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Lower Elementary guide 
La Aldea Montessori is seeking a trained elementary guide for the 2016-2017 school year. La Aldea Montessori is a new, dual immersion (English/Spanish) elementary school opening in August 2016.
We are seeking a dedicated, self-directed, bilingual elementary trained guide.  Some classroom experience is highly desirable but will consider an exceptional recent graduate.  
This ideal candidate will grow with the school, allowing both the guide and the school to reach their full potential.  Guide will be an excellent communicator and able to work with little supervision.  An amazing opportunity for the right person to start and grow a school with a wonderful and supportive parent community.  

Interested applicants can visit our website for more information about La Aldea – www.laaldeamontessori.com
Send resume, cover letter and salary requirements to scarrigan@laaldeamontessori.com

